
 

To Parents of Year 13 Drama and Theatre Studies 

 

CGN/jpe/Macbeth 
 

13 March 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Performance of “Macbeth” at the Theatre Royal, Bury St Edmunds 

2.00pm - Wednesday 15
th

 April 2015  
 

I am pleased to let you know that we have been able to obtain a number of places to see a 

performance Tara Arts' production of 'Macbeth'- a modern interpretation of the play, involving 

Indian music and dance. Attendance at this production is an essential part of the A Level course, as 

students must be able to write about this production (comparing it to how Macbeth would 

originally have been performed). 
 

Students will leave school during Period 4 (between 12pm and 1pm) on the day of the performance 

and will travel to the theatre by the school minibus. Our expected time of arrival back at school 

will be 6.00-6.30pm. 
 

The cost of the trip is £13.00.  Acceptance of payment does not guarantee a place on the visit as we 

reserve the right to refuse a particular student a place on the grounds of their current poor 

behaviour or attitude.  Students who are withdrawn from a trip as a result of poor behaviour may 

not be able to have their payment refunded in full. 
 

If you would like your son/daughter to go on the trip please complete the reply slip below and 

return to the Accounts Office by Wednesday 25
th

 March.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Green 

Assistant Principal 
 

 

REPLY SLIP:  Please return to the Accounts Office by Wednesday 25
th
 March 

 

"Macbeth” at the Theatre Royal, Bury St Edmunds -Wednesday 15
th

 April 2015 
 

Student Name: _____________________________________ Tutor Group: _____________  
 

I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the workshop/ performance of "Macbeth” at the 
Theatre Royal, Bury St Edmunds 
 

I enclose a cheque for £13.00 (made payable to The Philip Morant School)   
 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________ Date: ______________________ 

   (Parent/Carer) 


